California State University

Northridge

David Nazarian College of Business and Economics

February 18, 2016
Dear Christopher Wong,

On behalf of the David Nazarian College of Business and Economics, I congratulate you on your
outstanding academic performance during the Fall 2015 Semester. As a result of attaining a 3.5 or higher
grade point average in 12 or more graded units, you have earned a place on the Dean’s List.

A place on the Dean’s List requires an exceptional level of work and your efforts deserve recognition.
You will find a Certificate of Commendation enclosed with this letter. I encourage you to display the
certificate proudly, as an indication of the strong academic path you have chosen and as a precursor to
your future success.

The Nazarian College offers a number of additional academic pursuits to become involved in that will
further challenge you. I encourage you to seek these out. Again, I applaud you for your outstanding

academic performance and for making the Dean’s List for the Fall 2015 Semester.

Sincerely,

Kenneth R. Lord, Ph.D.
Dean
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